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News from The Edge 

In June of 2018, our long time Arts Director Drew (Andrew) 
Harris passed away. Drew had been on the board of directors 

since year 2002-2018. Through the Columbia Basin Trust 
(CBT) and partnership with Edgewood Community Internet 

Society (ECIS) he painted morals that are up at The Edge and 
can be viewed when the site is open. 

 
Mural drawn by Drew Harris 

 
ECIS Board of Directors 

The board of directors for the Edgewood Community Internet 
Society had had their Annual General Meeting. The board of 

consistent of old and new individuals. The growth and 
improvement of Edgewood and areas at the front of their 

minds. Their position as follows: 
CEO/Chair – Jean Bassett 

Secretary/Treasurer/Installer – Ed McGinnis 
Community Liaison – Rose Jones 
Heritage Director – Teryl Allen 

Director of Industries – Ed Birnie 
On-site Technician & Installer – Lucien Michaud 

On-site Technician – Carlene Enge 
 

 
Poinsettia Christmas Flower  

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Edge Annual Art Show  

 
Artist & author Maya Welti and her husband Max at the 
show. Maya brought out her beautiful paintings, book 
“From the Ground Up” and unique handmade neck 
warmers for sale. The show was a success. There were 3 
door prizes. The winners are: 
1st prize – Susan Bampton – Wood’s Edge Soap 
2nd prize – Cathy Watson – Millie McFarlane’s painting. 
3rd prize – Deborah Word – Betty Heppner’s Buffalo 
painting.  
4th prize – Lynn Fenton – Betty Heppner’s Knitted hat.   

 
Goodies provide by ECIS and artist. 
Thanks to all the artists for participating and the 
community members who supported this event. 
We hope you see all again next year. Merry 
Christmas and a happy prosperous New Year!! 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591 E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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